
 
 

212 East Park Ave., Suite 522, Long Beach, NY 11561 
 

Tel.  1.212.226.4420          Fax  1.212.812.6405 

 

“Transcending the Telecom Bar” 

August 7, 2024 
 
Patricia Van Gerpen 
Executive Director,  
South Dakota  
Public Utilities Commission 
Capitol Building, 1st floor 
500 E. Capitol Ave. 
Pierre, SD 57501-5070 
Phone: (605) 773-3201 
 

Re: Response to Docket #:TC24-039;   
Subject: Staff’s Data Request 1; 
Dated:8/6/2024 from Barr Tell USA, Inc.;   

 
    
Dear Mrs. Van Gerpen: 
 
 
Please find the response to the Staff’s Data Request 1 attached with a re-submission of 
the Application for a Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity.  Hopefully, with 
the additions and corrections this response and the Application will satisfy the 
Administrative Rules of South Dakota. 
 
Please let me know if anything else is required 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Harold Barr, President 
DirectTel/Text: 516 708-0111 
Email: hb@barrtell.com  
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